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St. Martins Labor Day Fair Traffic Restrictions 
 

 

Due to concerns about pedestrian safety during the St. Martins Labor Day Fair weekend, 

the following restrictions will be placed on motor vehicle traffic entering and leaving the 

fair area. 

 

■ Certain designated streets will be officially closed to all traffic during the hours of 

fair operation. No local or thru traffic will be permitted during these hours. 

Vendors and local residents must make arrangements to move their vehicles into or 

out of the fair area during times the fair is not in operation. Only emergency 

vehicles will be permitted to operate in the fair area. 

 

■ Vendors must be set up prior to and be in place from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

Sunday, September 3, 2023 and from 6:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday, September 4, 

2023 (Labor Day). 

 
■ No vendor motor vehicle traffic will be permitted during the above listed hours. 

Re-supplying of stands must be accomplished after closing hours, or may be done 

on foot during fair hours. Vendors must always proceed with due caution any time 

they move product into or out of the fair area. 

 

■ Residents living in the fair area where streets have been closed will not be 

permitted to leave or enter the fair area in their vehicles during hours of operation. 

Residents and their guests are advised to make other arrangements to park their 

vehicles outside of the fair area if vehicles are needed for work or some other 

purpose. 

 
■  In case of a medical emergency notify the Franklin Police / Fire Department for 

assistance or to arrange an escort out of the fair area. 

 

■ Anyone in violation of road closure signs will be issued a citation. 
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